
 

Butler High School 

It’s that time again!! Are you looking for ASSISTANCE with Christmas gifts for 

your children? 

Butler High School will be assisting our BHS families and community.  

Applications will be accepted September 12, 2024 

9:00 a.m. until 3:00 p.m. 

(Ask for Mrs. V. Nixon)   

Butler High School 

2011 Lumpkin Road 

Augusta, Georgia 30906 

Phone: 706.796.4959 ext. 1015 

 

 

You MUST have the following: 

¶ Applicants SS Card 

¶ Picture I.D. for all adults in the household 

¶ Birth Certificates and Social Security Cards for each child 

If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact: 

Mrs. Valarie V. Nixon 

Approved applicants will be notified.  
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